ADDENDUM NO. 1

Florida City American Rescue Plan Act — Pump Station 9 Improvements
ENGINEER’S PROJECT NUMBER: 22-019.01

August 2, 2024

Please note that the Bid Opening date has been modified, the new date is Friday, August 16, 2024.
Those individuals/firms interested in being considered for this solicitation are instructed to
submit their Bids, in accordance with specifications, to the office of the City Clerk, 404 West
Palm Drive, Florida City, Florida 33034 on or before 2:30 PM. Any bid received after 2:30 PM

shall not be considered.

Please note that the proposed asphalt driveway has been removed from the plans. See the revised bid

plans.

In the scope of work please note: The contractor will be responsible for coordinating the
connection of the new Pump Station to Florida Power & Light (FPL). See the revised scope of

work.

Note that the scope of work includes the Repairs of the gravity line and laterals in the Pump

Station 9 Service Area. See the “Gravity Line & Laterals Repairs PS-9 Service Area” Plan.
The Procurement Bid/Proposal Form has been revised as follows:
o Pay Item 42 “Construct Asphalt Driveway & Approach w/ limerock base” has been removed.

e Pay Items 71 to 81 were added in accordance with the works for the “Gravity line and laterals
repairs for PS-9 Service Area”.

See the revised Procurement Bid/Proposal Form.

The project’s revised Cost Estimate is: $ 1,570,829.48

The Geotechnical Report for the Chic-fil-A site adjacent to the PS-9 site is included as a referenc.

Pump Station structural components such as: wet well, valve vault, meter vault, check valve vault and

concrete slabs shall be constructed following the WASD standards.

Please note that only the Sulzer pump shown in the plans or approved equal shall be installed in the
proposed pump station.



